
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

We are excited to announce that Father Christmas himself will be making a 

very special appearance at our Christmas Fayre on Friday 6th December! He 

will be available to meet children from 3:30pm-5:30pm, offering a magical 

experience you won’t want to miss. 

Tickets are priced at £5 per child and include: 

• A 5-8 minute visit with Santa 

• An age-appropriate Christmas present 

• A professional photograph (to be 

emailed to you after the event) 

To ensure an enjoyable experience, each time 

slot has limited places available, and we 

anticipate these selling out very quickly. To 

secure your child’s place, book your tickets 

here. 

Important Information: 

• Please bring proof of your booking on the night. 

• Entry will only be allowed during your allocated time slot. 

We look forward to sharing this magical evening with you and your family. 

Thank you for your continued support of our Christmas Fayre! 

Kind regards, 

Friends of HVA 
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